Announcement Sheet
March 28, 2012
140th School Day


All boys interested in attending a team basketball camp this summer need to see Coach Kruk asap.

Prom guest sheets are in the front office and must be completed and turned in to the office no later than Friday, April 13th.Prom guest must be under 21 years of age.

Auditions for the spring play - The 39 Steps - based on the Hitchcock film, will be today after school!  Both onstage and backstage crew should come one of the two audition days.

Any PAW club member who has not picked up their fundraising packet, needs to see Ms. Roseboom ASAP!

There will be a meeting at 6:00pm in D8 on Wed. March 28th for students and their parents interested in a trip to Spain during Spring Break of 2013.

The country show will be Thursday, Friday and Saturday night at 7:00pm.Tickets are $6.00 and can be purchased in the front office or from a choral student.

Friday, March 30th is the last day to turn in work applications for the Town of Canton. We still have applications in the front office.

Please dismiss the Golf Team at 2:15 today.

Guidance Dept. Announcement: (Please read these to your classes, especially seniors)
Don't forget to check your Senior Newsletter for a number of other scholarship opportunities with quickly approaching deadlines!
Additional copies of this newsletter are available in the guidance office.

TEACHERS:(please read during first period.)
The Prom Committee is doing a raffle ticket drawing to raise money for prom. Students can purchase raffle tickets for $1 in Ms. Judy's room or Mr. Tucker's room before or after school. Prizes include: Free tux rental, free up-do and discounted up-do/makeup, free nails, $40 off tux rental, $40 off prom dresses, and coupons from various prom shops in the area. The drawing will be held next Thursday, April 5. 

Students and their parents who are interested in the trip to Spain be sure and come to room D8 at 6:00 p.m. tonight to find out about some exciting opportunities to save even more money.  We will be outlining all the special activities that will be available to you and/or your parents Spring Break of 2013.  If you can't come in person,  be sure and contact Mrs. Acquaviva or Mrs. DeGrove ASAP so that you will still  be eligible for these special discounts.

CAFETERIA:  March 26-March 30
1st Lunch    Christopher and Kadie Boone
2nd Lunch    Dawson and Howell
3rd Lunch    T. Medford and S. Wyatt
